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April 5, 2018 

 

Re:  Senate Bill A 3818 

New Jersey Association of Public Health Nurse Administrators 

204 E. Holly Ave. 

Sewell, NJ 08080 

 

Dear Committee Member, 

The New Jersey Association of Public Health Nurse Administrators (NJAPHNA) supports your 

effort in marshalling Bill A 3818 , through the committee.  Additionally, NJAPHNA, Inc. 

supports Resolution NO. 2015-01; RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF LEGISLATION 

CLARIFYING EXEMPTIONS FROM MANDATORY IMMUNIZATIONS FOR 

STUDENTS submitted by our colleagues NJNACCHO. 

Vaccinations are the forefront of public health and in light of lowered rates across New Jersey, 

our organization supports any attempts to increase vaccination rates. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

            
 

Ditty Mae Jankauskas RN, MSN, CRNP  Juliet Leonard RN, AND, ALA, CCE, CB 

President     Vice President 
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